
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 20, 2022) – Free fares on all Port Authority 
vehicles will continue through the end of service next Sunday, March 27. 
 
“As many of us have experienced over the last week, service reliability remains an 
ongoing issue,” said Port Authority CEO Katharine Kelleman. “Fortunately, it has 
already begun to improve as more and more employees get vaccinated and 
become eligible to return to work.” 
 
Employees who show proof that they are fully vaccinated are permitted to return 
to work for their next scheduled shift. Additionally, it is anticipated that 
employees who show proof that they are partially vaccinated at their upcoming 
disciplinary hearings will be permitted to return to work on a 30-day probationary 
period pending full vaccination. 
 
More than 90 percent of Port Authority’s 2,600 employees are at least partially 
vaccinated. 
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